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No. 207/18
11 April 2018
Dear Colleagues,
CWU Annual Conference - New Delegates’ Briefing – Saturday, 21st April 2018

This is to advise all Delegates Visitor's and Observers that there will be the usual new delegates’ briefing session taking place on Saturday, 22nd April 2017 at 6pm in the Windsor Hall, at the BIC. 
The event will be hosted by the President Jane Loftus and Beryl Shepherd Vice President. The aim is to give those attending and that are new to conference the opportunity to understand how conference works and ask any questions they may have.  There will also be the opportunity to stand at the rostrum and speak into the microphone to help delegates feel more confident about speaking on a Motion. 
Branches are therefore asked to encourage new and young delegates to attend this session – it should last no longer than 45 minutes. 
Any queries on this LTB should be addressed to Chris Tapper at ctapper@cwu.org at CWU head office. 
Yours sincerely,
TONY KEARNS
SENIOR DEPUTY GENERAL SECRETARY
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